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Comments: I am opposed to the Forest Service proposal to rebuild a structure which existed prior to the

designation of the Mount Timpanogos Wilderness and has deteriorated over time as a result of natural conditions

normal for the Wilderness.  First, such a structure should never be allowed within an area designated Wilderness

and was there because it predated the designation.  Its remains should be allowed to deteriorate in accordance

with the designation of Wilderness.  To attempt to remove the remains would pollute the area by the means used

to pick up the remains.  Finally the concept of rebuilding the structure by any means, even the non-mechanized

methods originally used, would mean introducing materials and conducting activities that are totally outside the

Wilderness designation.  A proposal to replace the structure is in itself a contradiction of Wilderness and the

remains should be left to deteriorate naturally.  Thank you.


